
 

 
To: CODE Members 
From:  The CODE Board 
Re:  Cincinnati Futures Commission Report 
Date:  April 12, 2024 
 

Dear Membership: 

  It has come to our attention that the Cincinnati Futures Commission released its 
Report yesterday.  We are reviewing and analyzing the Report on matters that relate to the 
employment of our members, as well as former members participating in the CRS Pension, 
and will keep you updated with information as things progress. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Kathleen L. Schulte 
CODE President  


